
Holiday Club Summer 2024 
 
 

 

During in the summer period, our Crossley Mill 

Holiday Club will be exploring the local 

environment looking at nature, rivers and 

woodlands.  

We will be providing lots of exciting crafts, baking 

and outdoor games. Each week a different trip will 

take place - look out for our summer plans to see 

what is available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
*Did you know that we are now accepting 

payments via Tax Free  
Childcare?* 

Please see the link below for more details        
Holiday Club | Crossley Mill Nursery 

 

 

                                                                                                     

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events 
 

Father’s Day Breakfast – Mon 17th June 
We will be hosting a Father’s Day Breakfast for 

all the Fathers of Crossley Mill! This event will 

take place from 8:30am-9.00am and is only for 

Fathers of children who attend on a Monday. If 

you would like to reserve a space, please email 

deputy.crossleymillnursery@btconnect.com 

 
Sports Day - Thurs 27th June 2pm-3pm 
Crossley Mill Sports Day will take place on 
Hebden Bridge Park. This event will specifically 
be for the Lilliput and Gulliver children. Parents 
of Thursday’s children are invited to watch their 
children take part. We hope to see lots of faces 
there.  
 
Gulliver’s Graduation - Weds 21st Aug at 2pm 
Sadly, it is time to say goodbye to our school 
leavers as they start their next adventure at 
school. Gulliver Graduation will take place in the 
nursery garden. Due to numbers, we can only 
accommodate 2 x family members per family to 
attend the Graduation.  
 
If you would like to attend, please let the office 
know by emailing: 
deputy.crossleymillnursery@btconnect.com 

  

Health & Safety    

Safeguarding – 

Please can we remind parents and carers that 

mobile phones are not permitted within the 

nursery rooms.  

Also please do not let anyone else in the 

building with you even if it is a parent that you 

know. This is for safety reasons - many thanks.  

 

 

Crossley Mill Nursery Summer 2024 
 

School Leavers 
Can we please remind all parents / carers that we require 4 weeks’ 

notice for school leavers - Thank you. 

Nursery Closure Dates 2024 
 

Summer Closure 
Nursery will close for a summer break from Mon 

26th Aug and reopen on Mon 2nd Sept.  
 

Christmas Closure 
Nursery will close for Christmas on 24th December 

for Christmas and will reopen on  
Thurs 2nd Jan 2025. 

https://crossleymillnursery.org.uk/holiday-club/
mailto:deputy.crossleymillnursery@btconnect.com
mailto:deputy.crossleymillnursery@btconnect.com


The Office 
  
 

Bobkins 

The Baby Room 

 

What we have planned Summer Term  

 

 

 This term the Bobkins will be exploring all things natural, with lots of trips into the community to 
support the collection of our natural resources needed for our Forrest School based activities. The 
Bobkins will also be given lots of opportunities to get messy.  
We are planning some large-scale malleable activities, water play, making marks with different 
coloured flowers and making dandelion playdough.  

    Caroline                  Astrid 

  Ella                           Bethany                   Kelly 

We have been busy rolling out our new EEF model at 
Crossley Mill and putting structures in place to assist with 
the wider roll out of funding to 9-month-olds + from 
September 2024. 

We are focusing on the continuous improvement of our 
systems and resources for the benefit of our children, 
parents, and staffing team. Jessica 

 

Now that the sunny weather is here the Baby Room will be spending more time outside having fun 
exploring natural objects, splashing in water and generally having fun in the sun! 
We will also be exploring food over the coming months as we celebrate Healthy Eating Week, World 
Chocolate Day, and Teddy Bears Picnic Day. The babies are going to be doing some taste testing 
activities, baking some delicious, yummy treats, and having our own Teddy Bears Picnic! 

Sarah 

 

Eve 
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Lilliputs 

This term in Lilliputs we are looking forward to warmer weather and making the 
most of our outdoor space. As well as all of the usual physical, messy and risk-
taking fun that takes place, we are also going to add lots of other outdoor activities 
such as large-scale painting, water play, mud kitchen and exploring the natural 
changes happening outside.  

We also have some baking activities planned with our cooks and will be taking part  
in the Crossley Mill annual Sports Day!  

Another fun filled term planned for the Lilliputs. 
 

 

Andrea Ryan Dale Rebecca Charlie 

This term in Gullivers we are going to be focusing on getting our older 
children ready for their next adventure at school! We will be promoting 
independence, talking about the different schools that we are going too 
and having visits from our reception teachers.  

We will also be hosting our Gulliver Graduation and saying goodbye to 
our school leavers. We wish you all the best for your next adventure! 

We will also be welcoming lots of new faces over the summer as the 
Lilliput children make the transition into the Gulliver Room! We will be 
helping these children settle into the new Gulliver routine and start their 
preschool journey.  

Olivia Georgina Nichola Laura 

Summer Clothes 

With the weather getting hotter can we please ask parents to ensure they are sending their children in 
appropriate summer clothes. We ask for a sun hat, change of clothes (as the children love exploring 

water!) and, if possible, a second pair of shoes / sandals that the children can explore the sand in and 
get wet e.g. crocs. Many thanks. 

 


